
 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 8th December 2023 

4.00pm – 5.30pm 
 

The Elves around the school are working behind the scenes to create a winter 

wonderland - Just in time for our annual Christmas Fayre!  

 

As always, this event needs your help and donations, so we are asking if you 

could send into school on Wednesday 6th December one of the following: 

  

Nursery, Year R and years 1 & 2 please donate: 

 - Something chocolatey!  

 

A bar, biscuits, selection box – whatever you like as long as its NEW and 

UNOPENED… and chocolate!  
  

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6:- 

 - A bottle of something!   

 

It could be anything in a NEW & SEALED bottle. Lemonade to limoncello, 

lavender shower gel to barbecue sauce!  

  

In return for a donation your child can wear their own clothes to school on 

this day. People will be at the gates to collect your bottle/chocolate as 

your child comes into school. 
  

This year’s fayre will include games, guest and Friends of Cecil Road gift stalls, 

crafts, refreshments, raffle, tombola and Father Christmas’ secret grotto! 

 

Coming along to the fayre helps us deliver projects around the school, including: 

updating the early years outdoor areas and also our IT equipment.   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


